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Monoclonal Gammopathy of Undetermined Significance (MGUS) Monitoring

<Patient Name>
<Patient address>


[bookmark: _Hlk174599662]Date: <Todays date>
NHS No. <NHS number>

Dear <Patient Name>

We wanted to inform you that we have referred you back to your consultant for ongoing monitoring of your MGUS (a blood abnormality you saw a haematologist about previously).

Monitoring should be done under specialist supervision to identify any problems at the earliest opportunity.

For that reason, we have referred you back to have your routine monitoring arranged by your consultant.

You do not need to do anything and if we already do your blood test in the surgery, that will still happen, but the tests will be requested and reviewed by your consultant rather than us at the practice. The hospital will also let you know the result and will then write to us to let us know the result and inform you and us in the unlikely event that anything needs to be done.

We hope the above makes sense, but rest assured, your monitoring will continue, and your care be under direct specialist review.

Yours sincerely
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